& WARNING: To avoid serious personal injury:

Carefully and strictly follow assembly instructions. Improper assembly of

furniture can result in structural failure, instability of the product, or tip-over.

Monitor and carefully control the assembly components. These include small
parts and hardware that may present a choking hazard to small children.
Bob's furniture should be assembled only by responsible adults and children

should not be involved in the assembly process.

Where provided, wall mounting hardware should always be used as
prescribed in these instructions to anchor furniture to wall. Proper use of the
wall mounting hardware can significantly reduce the potential for furniture

tip-over and crushing injuries.






When assembling your new Cobie stool, start by initially tightening the bolts to only 25% of their full tightness.
This allows you to adjust and align the legs as necessary.

Once you're satisfied with the stool's stability and levelness, proceed to fully tighten the bolts.
To maintain your safety, we recommend checking and tightening the bolts every 3 months.
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